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Publication

11.28.22


In a bylined article published in Virginia Lawyers Weekly, Risa Boerner, David Walton, and Kayla

Panek provide a detailed description of Virginia’s Consumer Data Protection Act, or the VCDPA,

which goes into effect on January 1st, 2023. The authors explain that the act limits personal data

collection to what is adequate, relevant, and necessary for the business’s purpose for processing the

data. They proceed to describe who the VCDPA will apply to, how it protects consumers, and what

businesses should do to ensure compliance.

To read the article visit VA Lawyers Weekly (subscription required).
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